C.V. RAMAN COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING, BHUBANESWAR

Cvrce/Exam/501/17 Date:- 07" October 2017

Notice

The Class Test — | of 7" Sem B.Tech of Electrical & Mechanical branch scheduled to be
held on 09™ October 2017 is hereby postponed to 12" October 2017 due to campus drive.
Hence, the following amendments to our Notice No.-Cvrce/Exam/495/17 dated- 09.10.17 may
please be carried out as under:-

FOR Branch Subject & Code T READ
09" October 2017 12" October 2017
1% Sitting EE | “Advanced Control System — PEEC5414” 1* Sitting
03:00 to 04:00PM 03:00 to 04:00PM
“Metrology, Quality Control &

09" October 2017 Reliability — PEME5405” in 1°* Sitting 12" October 2017
1% & 2™ Sitting ME & 1% & 2™ Sitting
03:00 to 05:00PM “Product Design & Production Tolling— | 03:00 to 05:00PM

PCME4401”

For smooth conducting of the examination the HODs of EE, ME & MBA are requested to
inform the concerned invigilator of your department not to attend duty on 09" October’17 due
to above changes. Further the HODs are requested to kindly spare Faculties/Lab Assistants/
Programmers/Instructors of their Department as per the requirement already sent vide Notice
mentioned above through mail without decreasing the nos. of requirement for 12" October’17
(1% & 2™ sitting). You are therefore, requested to co-operate & forward the invigilation list in
softcopy (Excel format only) through mail to Examcell (email ID:- cvrceexamcell@gmail.com)
on or before 10.1 0.1 7 positively.

The invigilators proposed for invigilation duty may be informed at your end to report in
Exam Cell 30 minutes before commencement of Examination without waiting for the specific
allotment order from the Exam Cell.

All other entries will remain unchanged.
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Copy to the:
1. Chairman’s Office/Principal’s Office/Principal CVRCA/Dean Academic.
2. All HOD'’s for information and necessary action. The examination coordinators of the Department
may be instructed for timely follow up action.
3. Transport Manager — The college bus will leave the college campus at 05:15PM on 12.10.17.
4. PRO with a request to display it in the college website.




